

Church Project Agenda 12th January 2026

Here is the agenda for Monday's meeting at 7pm in the library.

1.Quick Update on Action Points from last meeting.

AP1- Nick BB and Jeff to provide Nick M with update note and suggested resolutions for PCC- **Completed**

AP2- Nick B-B to consider how to get the group set up- **relates to Heritage Group, see briefing note.**

AP3- those still to do their description to let Nick B-B have them- **completed**

AP4- Nick to have a quiet word with Mark Seabourne- **regarding no response from Andy Duncan- done but Andy too busy to deal with it at present.**

AP5- Nick and Jeff to liaise further with Heather on setting audit team up- **not pursued due to Heather's current situation.**

AP5- Letters to be sent and Jeff and both Nicks to deal with any outcome in the disputes.- **relating to inaccuracies on plans and poor structural report- resolved**

AP6- Kevin to circulate his ideas- **completed**

AP7- Katie is preparing a message for her Facebook page on positive initiatives which will include community garden. Simon will ask the schools to include item in their newsletters- **completed**

AP8- Kevin to consider items which might go in for a grant to Katie- **not completed.**

AP9- Nick BB to send the most recent tree survey to Kevin- **completed.**

AP9- Nick BB to find suitable date in January for next meeting- **completed!**

2. Consideration of briefing note circulated before meeting.

3. Update on both faculty and planning applications for Men and Women in Shed.

4. Any other business.

5. Date of next meeting.